
Dear Klee and Little Klee,

I can’t believe that I have been at King Athelstan for almost a whole term! The time has 
gone so quickly!  It has been lovely to meet some of you and your families over this time 
and I can’t wait to see everybody back together again in September.

I have had the pleasure of reading some of your reports over the last few weeks and 
have been really pleased with your progress and achievements. I have also been helping 
the teachers plan a lively and enjoyable curriculum for your return in September and I 
can’t wait to hear all about the amazing learning you have been doing at home. Remember 
you can still enrol in the Summer Reading challenge at: 
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/.

I have been reading a really gripping book called ‘Odd and the Frost Giants’. It is about 
a Viking boy called Odd, who goes on an adventure in the wild and finds three talking 
animals that are actually gods: Odin, Loki and Thor. This is a wonderfully wintry, 
magical, mythical story and is a fantastic read for fans of the Norse myths. I wonder 
what you are reading at the moment? 

On Friday and next Tuesday we will be saying goodbye to our children in Year 6 – ‘Our 
Class of 2020’. A new adventure lies just around the corner as you start your new 
secondary schools.  We will miss every single one of you! Hold on to your butterfly 
dreams and thank you for making me feel so welcome this term. 

Have a great week everyone and look after each other. 

From Mrs Mastrocola  

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/


Dear Klee and Little Klee, 

How are you all? Thank you to everyone who attended our Zoom calls, 
it’s always really lovely to see you all! I hope you’ve also enjoyed 
activities from our home learning slides; remember to still send us 
some work, we always love to see things you’ve done at home. This week 
I’ve enjoyed my first barbeque this year. I had some vegetarian skewers, 
barbeque cheese and burgers. I also put some of my favourite music on 
while enjoying sun in the garden. I really like to listen to some old and 
new acoustic covers. Do you ever listen to music? What is your 
favourite music? I’ve also had lots of Zoom calls with my family as I 
really miss them already. We’re trying to send lots of photos and 
messages to each other to keep in touch. Did you send any photos to 
people you miss? It’s nearly our final week of this school year - time 
flew so fast and I really wish we could spend more time together in the 
classroom! I’m really going to miss you all, but will hopefully still see 
some of you walking to your new classrooms sometime; hope you’re all 

excited! See you on Zoom on Tuesday! 
From, Nadja x



Dear Klee and Little Klee,

I am so excited teach those of you staying in Nursery in 

September! I’m looking forward to seeing you again, as 

well as organising lots of fun activities for you to take part 

in. I can’t wait for cooking with you in the cookery room, 

art activities and reading lots of stories! One of my 

favourite lessons in Nursery is ‘Helicopter Stories’, where 

we make up and act out our own stories! What are you 

most looking forward to about Nursery?

I hope you’ve all been having a nice time at home. I’ve 

been enjoying going for walks in the park. I was really 

excited to see a swan carrying her babies (cygnets) on her 

back. She carried them all the way across a lake! Can you 

spot them in the picture? Have you seen any interesting 

animals recently? 

Looking forward to seeing you all in September!

Enjoy the rest of your summer, Pip X 

The swan 
with her 
cygnets



Early Years – Some of you will 
be moving up to your next class 
in September.
Let your new teacher know all 
about you. Draw pictures to 
show her what you look like, 
who is in your family and 
something that you like doing.
 Look forward to your new 
class…it will be lots of fun! 



For those of you not in school, don’t forget that Wednesday the 15th July is the day that 
your parent or carer needs to come to school to drop off the books and resources you 

borrowed during lockdown and to pick up any belongings you left at school like P.E kits. If 
you are attending school in a bubble you can do this any day that you are in school. 

Pick up and drop off!

Please come in your surname slot

Time 9am – 10am 10am – 11am 11am – 12pm 12pm – 1pm 1pm – 2:00 pm

Surname A – E F – J K – O P - U V - Z



Listen to the story Meg and Mog
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SgGqC54hdJo

Who was in the story?

Where did Meg go that day?

Can you remember what ingredients Meg used to make 
her breakfast? Try to choose the right pictures.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SgGqC54hdJo


Can you make up a recipe for magic fairy cakes? 
What would you put in your cauldron? Try to draw 
all of the ingredients. Challenge: Look at the pictures 

and try to find the initial sound for 
each of them. Can you try to write 
this first sounds? 



Goodnight Already!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VQOVs-MP2CM

Start With Sorry

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CQJz0sVtoYA

Monkey Puzzle

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_GzMWFZPqw4

Please note: you may need to copy these links into Google Chrome. 

This week’s story time 
is Barbara reading 

‘Grumpy Cat’ by Britta 
Teckentrup.

https://www.kingath
elstan.kingston.sch.uk

/covid-19-home-
learning/story-

time/story-time-
videos-13-7-20/

One of this week’s mystery 
readers is Mrs Jordan 

reading ‘Farmer Duck’ by 
Martin Waddell.

https://www.kingathelsta
n.kingston.sch.uk/covid-
19-home-learning/story-
time/story-time-videos-

13-7-20/

Hi Everyone!
This week I am reading 
‘The Gruffalo’ by Julia 

Donaldson.

https://www.kingathelstan.king
ston.sch.uk/covid-19-home-
learning/story-time/story-

time-videos-13-7-20/

Hi Everyone!
This week I am reading 

‘The Fish Who Could 
Wish’ by John Bush’.

https://www.kingathelstan.king
ston.sch.uk/covid-19-home-
learning/story-time/story-

time-videos-2/

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VQOVs-MP2CM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CQJz0sVtoYA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_GzMWFZPqw4
https://www.kingathelstan.kingston.sch.uk/covid-19-home-learning/story-time/story-time-videos-13-7-20/
https://www.kingathelstan.kingston.sch.uk/covid-19-home-learning/story-time/story-time-videos-13-7-20/
https://www.kingathelstan.kingston.sch.uk/covid-19-home-learning/story-time/story-time-videos-13-7-20/
https://www.kingathelstan.kingston.sch.uk/covid-19-home-learning/story-time/story-time-videos-2/


One more and one less challenge

Build a tower with 7 bricks. 
- Can you build a tower that uses one less than 7 

bricks? 
- Can you build a tower that uses one more than 7 

bricks? 
- Can you put these 3 towers in order?

You can use 
bricks/blocks to 
make some flowers. 
Write a number in 
the middle and put 
the right amount of 
petals.



Jungle Exercise
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pJGqlIa4Dbw

Gummy Bear Song
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6Q7-tzCCh3w

Weather (movement story)
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/eyfs-
playtime-weather/z4qsxyc

Challenge: Find a book 
or small cushion and 
try to balance it on 
your head. Count how 
many second can you 
keep it on!

FINE MOTOR SKILLS

Make a spider web and practice 
threading through holes in the 
paper plate

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pJGqlIa4Dbw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6Q7-tzCCh3w
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/eyfs-playtime-weather/z4qsxyc


Can you make Mog from the story? Draw and cut out a cat’s 
outline, then cut some black paper stripes to create a 
stripy pattern for Mog. You can also use the paper plate. Use some cardboard to 

make a frame and take it 
outside. Collect some 
natural material and use 
it to create a picture. 



Try to learn a new song about Meg using the melody of ‘Twinkle 
Twinkle Little Star.’

On a broomstick, flying high,

In the dark and starry sky.

Meg and Mog saw Bess and Tess,

And their friends called Jess and 
Cress.

Now it’s time to make a spell,

Hopefully it all goes well!


